
Bass Lakes Area Environmental Partnership Annual Meeting 

June 10, 2023 

 

Summer is here and so is the Bass Lakes AEP (Area Environmental Partnership) Annual 
Meeting! 
 

This meeting is for both Big Bass and Little Bass Lakes property owners, and anyone 
else interested in what we’re working on.  Everyone is welcome! 
 

You are invited to help us kick-off our huge DASH Boat Campaign (Diver Assisted 
Suction Harvest Boat).  Yep, that's right, with your donations we will reach our goal to 
help control milfoil in our lakes and minimize/eliminate herbicide treatment.  
We need $60,000 to purchase a boat and the equipment. (For your reference, BBL 

historically has spent $20,000 - $30,000 per year on chemicals since 2009 😱)  Hear all 
about it at the meeting. 
 

You can make a DASH Boat Donation now!  You can also make a donation at the June 
10 meeting or mail a check to: Bass Lakes AEP, PO Box 15, Irons, MI 49644. 
 

Bring a lawn chair and your checkbook. Hope to see you there! 
 

Tom Shear & Heidi Haskins' house 

8449 W. Lisaius Lane 
 

Agenda: 
•Updates on BBL & LBL 

•DASH Boat Project Campaign Kick-off! 
•MSU Presentation on Lake Plants 

•Hand pulling Milfoil 
•Lunch ($10 donation requested) 
 
 

Kind Regards, 
Lisa Adams 

President, Bass Lakes Area Environmental Partnership 
president.basslakes.aep@gmail.com 

https://basslakesaep.wixsite.com/501c3 
 

 

 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=LUPRAC7AAH9WQ
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